Ossineke Township Planning Commission Meeting
October 29, 2014

Present:
Denise Schultz
Mike Single
Elaine Fortier
Lora Cramer
Ewald Sommerfield

Citizens in attendance: Randy Fairbanks

The minutes of last meeting were read. Cramer made a motion to accept the minutes, Single
seconded. Minutes accepted.

The Zoning Ordinance draft was reviewed by members of the Planning Commission Board prior to
the meeting. All members are satisfied with the draft. Cramer made a motion and seconded by
Fortier to have the Zoning Ordinance draft sent to the Alpena County Planning Commission for
their review.

Schultz talked to the board about starting the Recreational Plan. She is going to try to set up the
next meeting for November 19, 2014 to begin the process of the Recreational Plan.

Motion was made by Single to adjourn at 7:25PM, seconded by Cramer. Meeting adjourned.
Respectfully submitted,

Denise Schultz



